From: Denise Stuckenbruck] 
Sent: 13 November 2016 12:48
To: Bob Neville
Subject: Ref. The Pheasant Pluckers Inn 16/02030

Dear Mr. Neville,

My husband and I recently had the pleasure of staying for three weeks at the Holly Cottage in Burdrop. The Cottage is managed by Jackie Noquet and her husband Geoff, who also manage the Pheasant Pluckers Inn. Jackie and Geoff are incredible hosts and very proud Burdrop residents. They not only made us feel at home at the cottage, but also showed us around the village and encouraged us to get around and visit other pubs and small shops in the surrounding areas. They were very respectful of our privacy but at the same very available to help us when we needed them. Lunch at the Pheasant Plucker’s on Sunday was truly delicious with a gorgeous view! We plan to come back when we have a break and we do hope they can proceed with their expansion plans. The location is perfect for a holiday in the countryside and they are wonderful hosts!

I do hope you will support their plans to increase the number of cottages available, as there aren’t many similar options in that beautiful part of the country. We would love to be able to come back with a group of friends and family.

With my best regards,

Denise 

_______________________________

Denise Stuckenbruck

